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We who live in Oregon cherish the state's vote-by-mail process. Vote-by-mail allows 

every eligible person to vote. Old and infirm people who cannot make it to a specific 

voting site can still cast their vote for the candidate they prefer. 

 

Be brave. Support democracy. Fight for  each person's right to cast a ballot.  Vote 

AGAIN SB 210. 


